
 
 

 
 

  
 

    
June 4, 2024 

 
 

Regarding an On-Site Inspection by the Japan Fair Trade Commission 

 
Today, Sysmex Corporation has been subjected to an on-site inspection by the Japan Fair 
Trade Commission on suspicion of violations of the Antimonopoly Act (Tie-in sales, etc.) in 
relation to the transactions of blood coagulation analyzers and reagents (reagents for 
measuring FDP and reagents for measuring D-dimer) in Japanese market. 
 
We will fully cooperate with the inspection by the Japan Fair Trade Commission. 
 
 

 

 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes 
only. In the event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese 
original, the original shall prevail. 


